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Welcome to our Newsletter 
 

           Some Important Dates  

 

Summer Closure: Tuesday, June 30
th

 @ 12 noon 

 

School re-opens:  Monday, August 31
st
 @ 8.55am 

 

                Happy Holidays!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Holy Family Herald  
 

 

We would like to say a fond farewell to our sixth 

class pupils and wish them every success in 

Secondary School. 

Graduation will take place on Friday, June 26
th

 at  

1.30pm.  

                                    

Sports day was a great success! Thanks to all for the  

great attendance. 

  

  

Things to look forward to in September 

 
A ceremony will take place to unveil our new school 

plaque. A date will be confirmed in early September. 

Our first Green Flag will be flying with pride! 

                                

The Flower Boxes have arrived in the school. These 

boxes will add colour and vibrancy to both sides 

of the school when completed.  

 

                        

A huge thank to the parents who participated in the 

Mini Marathon in aid of Enable Ireland. 

                       

Don’t forget to check out school website on 

www.holyfamilyschool.ie for weekly updates and 

fond memories and photos of the school year. 

Ms Murphy will finish as H/S/C/L on June 30th. What 

an amazing job she has done over the past 6 years. A 

huge huge thank you to her for all her hard work, 

dedication and support to all children, parents and staff 

alike. The good news is she will be back in class. 

http://www.holyfamilyschool.ie/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

              NOW ENROLLING FOR SEPTEMBER 2015     

 

 

 

 

 Flower Arranging: Tuesdays 11.30 – 12.30pm 

Hair & Beauty: Wednesdays 11.30 – 1pm 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                           

 

 

5
th

 & 6
th

 class trip to 

Westport 

 

SAFETY NOTICE: 

 
THE SCHOOL CAR 

PARK IS FOR STAFF 

ONLY. 

For the safety of your 

children, parents are 

asked not to drive into 

or park on school 

grounds. 

We would like to say a huge thank you to 

the Parents Association for their continued 

support and hard work. They have helped 

towards funding the School Tablets, Flower 

Boxes and Book Rental Scheme. 

 

Also a huge thank you to all the parents 

without your continued support none of 

these projects would have been possible. 

 

We look forward to opening our new 

Horizons ASD Unit in September and 

welcoming our new Junior Infants and Early 

Start children. Exciting times ahead!!! Roll 

on September!!  
 

We hope you all have a 

safe and pleasant summer. 

 

    May the sun shine!!!! 

Our new Book rental Scheme will commence in September. Monday, 

June 29
th

 is the last day to avail of this scheme. Be in with a chance to 

win dinner for 2 in 8a Brassiere in Monkstown. 

 

 

Fond memories of 

Westport 2015. Farewell 

6
th

 class. 

I’M ON TIME, IN MY LINE!!!!!!! 

 

Our new reward system I’M ON TIME, IN MY LINE has proven to be a 

great success. This will continue in the new school year. 

 

 FARM SUPPLIES  

 

The school shop will re-open in September. Prices are very competitive! 
                        

 


